
BHEL wins Dun & Bradstreet PSU Award 2019 

 

Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited (BHEL) has been conferred the                                          

Dun & Bradstreet PSU Award 2019 in the Manufacturing, Processing & 

Generation: Heavy & Medium Engineering category for its contribution to the 

country’s development. The award was received by Dr. Nalin Shinghal, 

Chairman and Managing Director, BHEL and Sh. Kamalesh Das, Director 

(E,R&D), BHEL from Sh. Arvind Sawant, Hon’ble Union Minister of Heavy 

Industries & Public Enterprises at a function held in New Delhi. 

 


